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Luke Killeffer <lukekilleffer@gmail.com> Mon, Feb 4, 2019 at 7:51 PM
To: Ken6867@msn.com
Cc: David Killeffer <dkilleffer@gmail.com>, Chris Schultz <christoff88@gmail.com>

Hello Mr.Coburn,
     I am writing to inform you that I have finished my first draft of my Eagle Scout Project Proposal and would like to share
it with you, and get any feedback you may have.  I will bring a printed copy of my proposal to tomorrow night's Troop
meeting.  If you agree with the project as I have proposed it, I would very much appreciate your signature on my printed
copy so that I can then seek out approval from my Scoutmaster and the District Representative.  Thank you very much for
your time and consideration.

Yours in Scouting,
Luke Killeffer

 luke-killeffer-eagle-project-workbook.pdf

Chris Schultz <christoff88@gmail.com> Mon, Feb 4, 2019 at 8:12 PM
To: Luke Killeffer <lukekilleffer@gmail.com>
Cc: Ken <Ken6867@msn.com>, David Killeffer <dkilleffer@gmail.com>

Luke,

Just a note on something you may want to include with your safety considerations. There is a large amount of rodent
droppings in the attic and circle room. This could pose a health concern for anyone with compromised immune systems.
You may want to include nitrite gloves and respirators in your supply list, or something like that to mediate any concerns. 

Chris Schultz
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